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Notice of Special Meeting 

 
    Posted:  July 31, 2024 at 4:40pm 

 
Public notice is hereby given that a SPECIAL meeting of the Board of Directors of the Cape 
Girardeau County Reorganized Common Sewer District will be held Thursday, August 1, 2024 at 
5:30pm at the district office located at 3054 State Hwy FF, Jackson, MO 63755.  
 
The purpose of the special board meeting is informational only regarding accounting and 
personnel practices.  This will be an open meeting and there will be no actions or votes 
conducted at this meeting.  
  

The Cape Girardeau County Reorganized Common Sewer District is working to comply with the 
Americans with Disabilities Act requirements.  Individuals who require accommodations to attend a 
meeting should contact the District office at (573) 837-0588 prior to the meeting. 
 
Representatives of the news media may obtain copies of this notice by contacting: 

Cape Girardeau County Reorganized Sewer District 
Betty Brooks, Secretary 
3054 State Hwy FF 
Jackson, MO 63755 
(573) 837-0588 

              secretary@capecountysewer.org 
 


